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MEMORANDUM 
 
To : Town Council 
From : Barry Tibbetts, Town Manager 
Date : May 21, 2020 
Re : MDOT Two-Party Planning Study Agreement 
  
 

 
The attached MDOT Two-Party Planning Study Agreement is designed to evaluate safety and 
mobility improvements along Route 302.  The total cost is $150,000, of which $75,000 will be 
funded from an MDOT grant and $75,000 will be paid from TIF funds. 
 
The study will review and make recommendations on access management, frontage roads, 
changes to land configuration, additions to the roadway grid, traffic demand management, traffic 
signal modifications, bicycle and pedestrian access, and the impacts of the proposed 
improvement to level of service and safety.  It also includes task 4b which may or may not be 
included in the resulting consultant contract, which is to identify conceptual alternatives for anew 
highway connector between Route 302 in Windham and Route 302 north of Windham. 
 
This study will provide detailed information and recommendations for traffic solutions, to be used 
in obtaining funding options. 


